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Welcome Back Hazeldowners! 
We hope you’ve all had a fantastic summer and a great start to the new school year.  Welcome to new Foundation 
children and families.  We hope that you support and enjoy PTA events throughout the year!  They are loads of fun 
and all money raised benefits the children across the school. 
 

                                We had a busy and successful  
                             Fayre and are absolutely 
                             delighted to announce we 
                             raised a fabulous 
   

£2,700   
 

 
Thank you so much to all the children, parents and 
staff who supported the Fayre by creating and 
running games and volunteering on stalls. 

 
 
Everyone is welcome!  Please come along and hear 
about what we've been up to over the past year, the 
plans for the coming year, help us decide how to 
spend the funds raised and perhaps volunteer to help 
run the PTA or become one of our event volunteers! 
We are looking for someone to take on the vital role 
of Secretary this year. If you would like more details 
please email us. 

 

 
 

 
 
Brush off those dancing shoes and we’ll see you there! 
As well as great music and lights from the fantastic DJ 
there will be sweets, cakes, crisps, grapes and glow-
items on sale….with free drinks to cool the hot dancers! 
If you can help, please sign up on the sheet which will 
be by the office, or email us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Watch out for newsletters nearer the time.  If you are 
interesting in volunteering, please let us know!  We 
are always short of people to run stalls and all help is 
gratefully received. 

 
If you have any unwanted school 
uniform in good condition we would 
be delighted to have it! You can donate 
uniform - shirts, sweatshirts, skirts, 
trousers etc. - by leaving it in the 
wooden chest in the office foyer.  
There is an honesty box in the wooden 
chest to leave a reasonable donation if 
you wish to buy an item of clothing. 

Your Children’s PTA Needs You! 
 

We are always told by new volunteers that they assumed we would have 
loads of helpers – this is not true!  If you can spare any time at any PTA 
events, which are great fun and raise loads of money for our children, 
please email us at pta.hazeldown@gmail.com, or leave your details at the 
office.  Your help is always welcome but you are never obliged! 

Saturday 7 December 

 

Wednesday 6 November 
7.30pm at school 

It’s Disco Time! 
Friday 11 October 
 

4.30 – 5.30pm: Years 1, 2 & 3 
6.00 – 7.00pm: Years 4, 5 & 6 
 

Entry £2 on the door only 
(Foundation children have their first 
disco in the summer term) 

 

Second-Hand 
Uniform Sales 

 

  


